 
FALL 12 COM-FSM CHUUK FACULTY WORKSHOP.

All Chuuk Campus full time and some part time faculty members met with members of the Chuuk Campus Assessment Committee (ChAWG) to finalize Course Level Assessment for Fall 12.  Most faculty members will be assessing a course that they are teaching this semester.  
Chairman of the Chuuk Assessment Committee (ChAWG) Mr. Alton Higashi expressed the importance of “Triangulation” in assessment methods.  For this reason, three methods are being used this Fall Semester.  Most will use pre/post testing and do item analysis of the results.  Other will use Rubrics, and one will use Portfolio.  

The assessment of some courses continued from Spring Semester.  Most are starting this semester.  All the assessed courses must have an updated Course Outline available on the VPIA Website.  The Business Division is not doing assessment because the new course outlines for the courses offered here are not available on the VPIA Website.  They will probably start their assessment during Spring 2013.  

Those courses, which were assessed during Spring Semester, had the results analyzed.  Recommendations for improvement were made and pre/post test were revised and the courses will be assessed again this semester. When this semester ends, the results will be analyzed to see if there is improvement in student learning.  Assessment is for self-improvement.  After the assessment is done the result is used in our effort to maximize student learning.

